
 

A FORCE FOR THE NATION Ref: 02/2020 

POLICE ADVISORY FOR PARENTS/GUARDIANS  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Large crowds are expected at the various bazaars popping up around the island 
during this period. 
 
2 The Police would like to advise the public to remain vigilant against crime by 
adopting the following measures: 
 

 
 
3 In addition, the Police would like to remind the public from using sparklers as 
improvised explosive devices. Such improvised explosive devices are potential fire 
hazards, cause noise pollution and undue alarm to the public. The blast effect from 
the explosion can also cause injuries and damage property. Anyone caught setting off 
improvised explosive devices may be prosecuted in Court. 

Look after your belongings at all times.

Be alert of your surroundings. When possible, move away if someone
stands or sits exceptionally close to you.

Avoid wearing excessive jewellery and carrying large sums of cash.

Sling your handbag in front of you and ensure that it is fastened or
zipped at all times.

Dial '999' if you require urgent assistance.
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4 To stay updated with the latest crime advisories, do sign up to join the Marine 
Parade NPC’s Community Alert Service through WhatsApp. 
 
  Step 1: Visit <https://go.gov.sg/mpwcas> or scan the QR code. 
 Step 2: Fill in the requested fields and press “Send”. 
 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
 
SUPT LEE HAN SHENG 
COMMANDING OFFICER  
BEDOK NEIGHBOURHOOD POLICE CENTRE   
BEDOK DIVISION  
SINGAPORE POLICE FORCE 

Sign up now! 
 

 


